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I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S 

TERM 1
P&C Meeting  @ RPS

Wednesday 8 February, 3:30pm

ALPSS Swimming Carnival
Friday 10 February

School Photo Day
Tuesday 14 March 

Bullying no Way!
Friday 17 March

Harmony Day
Tuesday 21 March

National Ride2School Day
Friday 24 March

Welcome back to school in 2023. We were very 
excited to see the fresh faces of the students on 
Tuesday morning. 

Our two new Kindergarten students have 
already settled into school, learning a new 
routine. The other students have been very 
helpful and encouraging of both girls. Welcome 
Grace and Hailey.

Our staff members remain the same for 2023:

	 Mr Cameron Bremner - Principal
	 Mrs Kim Field - Classroom Teacher
	 Mr Ryan Bell - Classroom Teacher
	 Mrs Wendy Lavis - School Administrative 	
	 Manager
	 Mrs Sandra Jarick - School Learning 		
	 Support Officer
	 Mr John Hawkins - General Assistant
	 Mrs Sharon Hardy - School Cleaner
	 Pr Debbie Gadd - SRE Teacher
	 Mrs Sandra Turner - Volunteer
	 Mrs Lynette Whitson - Volunteer
We are very lucky to have so many people 
supporting the students here at RPS.

Arrival Times - students may arrive at 
school from 9am each morning. There is no 
supervision available before this time. In a 
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special circumstance, if you require your child to arrive earlier than 9am please contact the 
school the day before so that arrangements can be made to supervise your child.

School Uniform - the Parents and Citizens (P&C) has uniform items available for purchase. If 
you’d like to buy any items, please contact Uniform Officer Darcy Craig on Messenger or by 
phone on 0428 164 277. Prices are:

	 School Polo Shirts $20 each 		  School Jumpers $25 
	 School Jackets $35 sizes 4-16Y 		  School Jackets $40 sizes S-3XL 
	 School hats $10 each 				   Black Shorts $15 
	 Skorts $22 						     Trackpants $18
Please note that Shorts, Skorts and Trackpants are on an ordering system and need to be 
paid in full before order can be made.

Cooking - we are very lucky to have Mrs T (Turner) returning this year for cooking lessons. 
These will take place most Thursdays and the students will learn new techniques and recipes 
as well as hygiene, food safety and correct terminology. Everyone loves participating in the 
lessons and all students are encouraged to have a go at tasting new foods.

Attachments: 	 Family Information and Permissions notes are attached to the newsletter. 
Please complete and return by Wednesday 8 February. There are some minor changes to 
this note since last year. 

			   The 2023 School Handbook.

			   School Photo Day.

APLSS Swimming Carnival - all students will be attending the swimming carnival on Friday 
10 February. Permission notes went home and are due back now. Students who do not 
have signed permission will attend the carnival but will not enter the water. All parents and 
friends are invited to come along and cheer on the students.

Upcoming activities - we expect to participate in ‘Bullying noWay!’, Harmony Day and 
National Ride2School Day all coming up in March. More information will go home regarding 
these activities. 

Facebook - our main platform to inform parents of last minute changes will continue to be 
with the School’s Facebook page. Please ensure your notification settings are turned on to 
keep you updated. Mrs Lavis and myself can be contacted via Messenger if you need to get a 
message to the school. This can be for last minute changes to a student’s routine, to explain 
a student absence or for general questions. If you have not received a response, please do 
not assume it has been seen, especially if it is at the end of the school day. We’d hate to have 
a miscommunication if a child needs to go home a different way and the message hasn’t 
been seen. 

Cameron Bremner
Principal
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Welcome back to school for 2023

Kindergarten students Grace and Hailey are settling in well at school.

Cooking with Mrs T - breakfast crumpets were enjoyed by all.


